
How to arrange your Open Learning examination                                                                                                                   

 
 
 
 

Learner to send examination 
request to pol@opito.com 
stating the unit required.

The learner will receive an email 
with login information to the 
online examination platform. 

The learner has one month to 
complete the examination from 

date of exam request. 
Examination is 

proctored/recorded via an 
online proctoring software.  

The learner should have their  
ID ready to display prior to 
starting the examination.

The learner should ensure that 
the desk area and surroundings 

are visible before the 
examination begins for 

inspection.

The learner should carefully 
read the questions, plan their 
answers, and ensure they fully 

address all aspects of the 
question before submitting the 

examination for marking.

The examination will then 
automatically be assigned to the 

examination marker.

The learner will receive their 
results approximately two 

weeks after the examination is 
completed.

The learner will receive their 
results via email.

If the learner has passed the 
examination, an OPITO E-

certificate, accredited by City 
and Guilds will be issued to the 

learner via email.

 

 

   

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 


